
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

.Mr. Seawright: 

Good morning. The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division is in receipt of the above subject request for 

hearing. 

Thank you. 

Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD 
Tuesday, July 21, 2015 8:59 AM 
dseawright@gmail.com; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
'Charles Lakins' 
RE: LDG 63A-7 Request for Hearing 

C a r l J . Chavez, C H M M 
New Mexico Energy,'Minerals & Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division, Environmental Bureau 
1220 South St..Francis Drive, Santa Fe, New'Mexico 87505 
O: (505)476-3490 - * 
E-mail: CarlJ.Chavez@State.NM.US 
Web: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ ' 
"Why Not Prevent Pollution; Minimize Waste; Reduce the Cost of Operations; & Move Forward With the Rest of 
the Nation?" To see how, please go to: "Pollution Prevention & Waste Minimization" at 
http://www.eiTrnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/en vironmental.htm#environmental 

From: dseawright@gmail.com [mailto:dseawright@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 5:44 PM 
To: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Cc: 'Charles Lakins' > 
Subject: LDG 63A-7 Request for Hearing. 

Dear Jim, Carl and Florene, 

Please find attached AmeriCulture, Inc.'s Notice of Objection and Request for Hearing' pertaining to Lightning Dock 
Geothermal HI-01, LLC's recent G-112 application for proposed well 63A-7. 

Out of an overabundance of caution, since we were not certain if.an application for hearing was required of us 
contemporaneously with our notice of objection, the attached letter also includes an application for hearing. Given that 
our June 20, 2015 request for hearing was recognized as a valid request for hearing, we are submitting the attached in 
the same manner and format. Should you find any deficiencies, please let me know immediately and we will remedy the 
situation. 

l 



Please confirm receipt. 

Kind Regards, 

Damon Seawright 
(505)670-5220 


